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17 May 2024 

Year 11 End of Year Celebrations  

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 
The Year 11 team are incredibly proud of our Year 11 students who have been working diligently to prepare for 

their GCSE’s.  We are confident that all of their hard work and commitment will have paid off, and are excited to 

see them collect their results in the Summer.  

 
The exam period concludes for most students on Friday 14 June with the final GCSE Physics paper, which takes 

place in the afternoon.  Attendance is mandatory up until this date for all students and we do not offer study 

leave.  If your child has an exam after this date, they will follow a reduced timetable of sessions, until their final 

exam.  This will be communicated separately to the students for whom this applies to.  

 

I would like to remind parents that excellent attendance is still a requirement to attend this years Prom, and we 

will continue to follow the normal attendance monitoring procedures for all students, until their final exam.  

 
Completing Year 11 is such an achievement for all students and is a milestone that students will want to celebrate 

with their friends and teachers.  We have a number of special events planned for students to enjoy.   

 
On Friday 24 May, all students who attend school will be invited for a Domino’s Pizza lunch and receive a Golden 

Ticket for an ice cream from JJ’s Ice Cream Van.   

 

Shirt signing and photographs will take place in the Plaza for students on Thursday 13 June after school.  Students 

are reminded that they must bring a separate shirt to sign, and any student who signs the shirt that they are 

wearing will be removed from circulation.  It is important that students remain focused in lessons that day, as we 

are still in the examination period, so shirt signing is only allowed after the academy day.   

 

On Wednesday 26 June we have our final ‘Leavers Assembly’ followed by a special evening at our Year 11 Prom 

event on Thursday 27 June.  

 
The Year 11 team would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank all parents and carers who have worked in 

partnership with us this academic year.  If you have any questions regarding the information above, please do not 

hesitate to contact me or the year team.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Grace  

Vice Principal  


